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In early 2016, the City of Winnipeg initiated 
the preliminary design for Fermor Avenue 
between St. Anne’s Road and Archibald 
Street, including the bridge over the Seine. 
A preliminary design option for the road and 
bridge rehabilitation as well as improvements 
to the pedestrian and cycling network have 
been developed for the study area.

At the open house you can view the 
preliminary design ideas for the bridge 
rehabilitation and roadworks, and learn 
about pedestrian & cycling infrastructure, and 
intersection & road improvements.

Fermor Ave Bridge Rehabilitation and Roadworks
Preliminary Design

You’re Invited

For further information, contact Lea Hastie, 
Dillon Consulting Limited, 
LHastie@dillon.ca, 204.453.2301

Those who may require alternate formats or ASL 
interpretation in order to participate should contact 
Lea Hastie by Dec. 6, 2016 at the email address or 
phone number above.

www.winnipeg.ca/
fermor

 

Drop-in anytime during the session

Southdale 
Community Centre, 
254 Lakewood Blvd.

Tuesday, December 13, 2016 
4:00pm - 8:00pm

N

Open House


